
 

June 2024 

 

Dear Kremenets district friends, 

 

Once again, we will hold a meeting at the conference of the International Association of Jewish 

Genealogical Societies (IAJGS). The 2024 conference will take place in person in Philadelphia, 

August 18- 22. Discounted early registration is open until June 15. 

 

Our session is Monday, August 19, from 9:45 to 10:45 a.m. Eastern Daylight Time. At the meeting, 

we'll share news on current and future projects, review of the past year, and answer questions 

from participants. 

 

I hope to see some of you there! If you plan to attend, please email KremenetsDRG@gmail.com. 

 

Regards, 

Ellen Garshick 

Silver Spring, Maryland 

KremenetsDRG@gmail.com 

 

Co-Coordinator, Kremenets Research Area, JRI-Poland 

https://www.jri-poland.org/town/krzemieniec/ 

an activity of the Kremenets District Research Group 

https://kehilalinks.jewishgen.org/Kremenets 

  

 

How to Donate to the the Kremenets Research Area 

 

To donate by credit card, mail, PayPal, or bank draft: Follow the instructions 

at https://www.jri-poland.org/town/krzemieniec. (Although the form specifies "Kremenets," 

your donation will be directed to translations relating to all towns in the Kremenets district.) 

Be sure to specify that your contribution is for Kremenets Towns. 

 

When you send your donation, please also send an e-mail message 

to kremenetsdrg@gmail.com with the amount and date of your contribution so that we can 

be sure the donation gets applied properly. If your employer has a matching gift program, 

please think about matching your donation through that program. 

 

The Kremenets Research Area is affiliated with Jewish Records Indexing - Poland, Inc. (JRI-
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Poland), which is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Your contributions are tax-deductible in 

the U.S. to the extent permitted by law. 

 

 


